
I would like to introduce myself, Mark Birns.  I have lived over the Seascape Beach  
(Beer Can Beach) since the 80's. I have served on the board since September 2019.  I 
am interested in serving another two years.  I have many concerns regarding the beach, 
such as safety, garbage, and security. I am the eyes and the ears of this community. 
Unfortunately, due to limited funds, services for our community may appear lacking.  I 
would like to encourage everyone to vote yes on our next CSA3 annual assessment 
fee. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mark Birns 
 


